CLEVELAND CLINIC

CLEVELAND, OHIO

January 25, 1943.

Brig. Gen. Fred Rankin Washington, D. C.

Dear General Rankin:

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you personally for the excellent talk you gave yesterday at the services for Doctor Crile. It was the universal opinion that you did a fine job and expressed better than anyone else could have done our feelings to Doctor Crile of whom we all thought so much.

Again thanking you for your excellent presentation - Always my kindest personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

A. D. Ruedemann, M.D.

Department of Ophthalmology.

ADR:RM